
One of my favourite times of the year is late summer and 

fall as the many agricultural fairs which take place in our 

rural communities get underway. Sadly we have been 

unable to come together in person this year to participate 

in and enjoy these wonderful events. 

  

While we miss the animal shows, baking and craft 

competitions, musical events, and most importantly, 

meeting and chatting with our friends and neighbours, it 

has been wonderful to see how the many agricultural 

societies and service clubs have organized different events, 

such as drive-through dinners, fireworks displays, and 

virtual fall fairs. The dedication of tireless volunteers will 

ensure that this strong rural tradition will continue in 

future years. 

  

Over the past seven months we have all experienced the 

cancellation of not only special events, but also activities 

in which we used to take part on a daily basis. It is often 

heartbreaking when important life and family milestones 

cannot be recognized the way we would like. Births, 

marriages, anniversaries, and, sadly, deaths are now 

marked in private or with very small groups.  

  

I want to once again thank everyone who is helping our 

neighbours and families. I am continually amazed by those  

who go the extra mile and remind us all that we live in 

very caring communities.    

  

ñThank youò!  Thank you to all the health care 

professionals who are on the front lines each and every 

day. Thank you to the first responders who do their duty 

no matter the circumstances.  Thank you to the retail 

workers, truck drivers, farmers and food processors who 

are critical to our food and supply chains.  And thank you 

to each and every person who is doing their part to prevent 

the spread of COVID-19.  

 

As I have said in the past, there are no perfect solutions to 

the problems we are facing. I remain committed to 

working co-operatively and across party lines to do all I 

can for those affected by COVID-19. One particular 

priority must be to ensure the widespread distribution of 

rapid testing.  This would be an important step in allowing 

us to re-open our economy more fully .  

 

I know this continues to be a challenging time for so many 

people; both economically and socially.  Being physically 

distant from friends and loved ones is not easy and the toll 

this has had on our local, provincial, and national 

economies is significant.   

 

It is very important for me to hear your thoughts, ideas, 

and concerns on the many important issues facing you 

today. I hope you will take a moment to share your 

thoughts through the response form included in this 

newsletter.   

  

As always, please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be 

of assistance on any Federal matter.  While my 

constituency offices have controlled access, please call or 

email if you require information or assistance.  

 

Take care and stay well.  

/firstnamelastnameMP 

FALL 2020 

A MESSAGE FROM JOHN 

AROUND PERTH ĕWELLINGTON  
Thank you to the Li Family and ñHelp Mask Ontario Initiativeò for their generous donation of Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) 

to Perth County and its member municipalities Marking the 75th Anniversary of V-J Day and Victory over Japan in Arthur 
maple trees I presented to each of the nine municipalities across 

Perth--Wellington in celebration of Canada Day Celebrating  National Trucking Week at Woodcock Brothers with Minister Caroline 
Mulroney Taking a peek inside Broken Rail Brewing Inc at the old Junction Station in St. Marys where owners Ryan and Erin are 
preparing to open later this year  McIntosh Farms in Listowel (North Perth) is a great example of local agri-food business owners 
who pride themselves on selling local products Mitchell & District Agricultural Society drive-through Pork Chop BBQ! The dedicated 
volunteers had things running like a well-oiled machineCongratulations to Julia Notebomer on becoming the youngest person ever 
to swim across Lake Erie (on her 14th birthday), and for raising $27,021 for Make-A-Wish Southwestern Ontario. 
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Contact John 

 
www.johnnater.ca 

 
My constituency offices have controlled access.  
Please  call or email if you require information on  

or assistance with any Federal issue  

 
 Perth Office 
   59 Lorne Avenue East, Unit A 
   Stratford, ON N5A 6S4 
   Phone: 519-273-1400 
   Toll Free: 1-866-303-1400 
   Fax: 519-273-9045 
 
   Hours: Monday ïFriday 9:00-5:00 
    
   Wellington Office 
   39 Elora Street South, Unit 1 
   PO Box 464  
   Harriston, ON N0G 1Z0 
   Phone: 519-338-3589 
   Fax: 519-338-5615 
 
   Hours: Monday to Friday 
   9:00 ï 12:30 &  1:00 ï 3:30  
 
   Ottawa Office 
   564 Wellington Building 
   House of Commons 
   Ottawa, ON  K1A 0A6 
   Phone: 613-992-6124 
  
 Email: john.nater@parl.gc.ca 
 
      @JohnNaterMP 

 

            /JohnNaterMP 

 

                   /john_nater_mp  
 
             Find me on   
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Here to Serve 

https://www.facebook.com/perthcounty/?__tn__=K-R&eid=ARCtHgBMNwe20ez23tV2988BfUo4WBlkB_Gitfqa828mcVJDVj1VpEeCndez9AbYIJZEEaPlPT_wxiTB&fref=mentions&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARBI6hyAx0cXEB8wSdwIgclnrkd_Jf7d-bn3Ht7yKVHkuyJ6TwP-1Gz5k9oWonL9c4-oYSoHkEK0zovn8PaPT3wqETW2n
https://www.facebook.com/woodcockbrotherstransport/?__tn__=K-R&eid=ARClfqn9fajmhNc5qUR_YitVIvbEhMNuuvgpaxvBJdP2KZ1Djit73mlcyI5bznzadpaxtQn2nICeI0aE&fref=mentions&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARDahP2mo2PtZraA_tniFFhbBe2glMfeqqDD6fQ4JfX2OJVikazyqmbZ3wqiTSmCYRs7zAWdqXachIs
https://www.facebook.com/carolinemulroneyPC/?__tn__=K-R&eid=ARCjj0AFZPUM-red8bHOv3czNDix01E8Mx7_P8wyBLxPhr8HOD9o1GG1mGJXQ1eysWSC45I6GNvPOMoO&fref=mentions&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARDahP2mo2PtZraA_tniFFhbBe2glMfeqqDD6fQ4JfX2OJVikazyqmbZ3wqiTSmCYRs7zAWdqXachIsTvmQPG2
https://www.facebook.com/carolinemulroneyPC/?__tn__=K-R&eid=ARCjj0AFZPUM-red8bHOv3czNDix01E8Mx7_P8wyBLxPhr8HOD9o1GG1mGJXQ1eysWSC45I6GNvPOMoO&fref=mentions&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARDahP2mo2PtZraA_tniFFhbBe2glMfeqqDD6fQ4JfX2OJVikazyqmbZ3wqiTSmCYRs7zAWdqXachIsTvmQPG2
https://www.facebook.com/mcintoshfarms.ca/?__tn__=K-R&eid=ARA419uZMXl5pmEPYY-sR1erF1CxzFnthDEfoBzZWtykyxZbgZZVE54LbUw3Sm-qjLUxlljhsarbe128&fref=mentions&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARA61oIiw2LSaO0kg9tbh-CRCoOHGvonJk1q1NZr23Ee30ty0qCZ-2agKOuK6P8CW4uCxMyXUyvyh_yI5mNkMqzw
https://www.facebook.com/north.perth/?__tn__=K-R&eid=ARBSTBFZZwdVnfWCwQCmh84LAoofS0VCI2BMFVNcXNIeBNlTbKQXOVPoSdEkK8zOwUNpjp7V0NtuBPmu&fref=mentions&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARA61oIiw2LSaO0kg9tbh-CRCoOHGvonJk1q1NZr23Ee30ty0qCZ-2agKOuK6P8CW4uCxMyXUyvyh_yI5mNkMqzwmAYSs
https://www.facebook.com/MitchellAgSociety/?__tn__=K-R&eid=ARCfVOwbKzIQBrRySbuhuQR7vrk97aT5X06NcdAwFmwRvU27FTv1YZpOIRtSHo96aAJun-SWvqCQSXcq&fref=mentions&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARDjRI29GIIzvLPUB39yQjCjkhnfF6MgU3ZypsLFcrT_1qKR-nG703s_JRtIA4EInjbVBy1CMlRVTvU-rjaa7sS
https://www.facebook.com/swo.makeawish/?__tn__=K-R&eid=ARAjkPn7CeHIDPasLnDaO1yODJJ-4psCy1aXupVxX7uzslkzBjCnpzf_2qfBWr4mjB-HwnvbwOtiApvY&fref=mentions&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARBaAwxq4UJlPId2ubh-6GyhdkdjBaU_CoPnA1hlKj4yQiPEwELBqyZpdneAszEtBscj659011DOuqvohAZG3nrSODW

